
 

It has been a very reflective couple of days. We examined in 

greater detail the Pilgrim of Hope logo and thought of ways we 

can give hope to others. We also thought of times when we might 

need to have someone help and give us hope. After praying and 

setting the scene in class, we all journeyed around the 

Spiritual Space. It was wonderful! Each station we collected an 

item that resembled the Pilgrim of Hope logo and added it to 

our prayer bags, each time thinking about its meaning. We 

finished with a quite personal prayer.  

These prayer bags are for the children to keep and use to pray 

with at home allowing them to feel closer to God in independent 

prayer. Ask your child about their experience! 
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